
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Mitchell Freeway Extension: Burns Beach Road to Hester Avenue 

 

WEEK-NIGHT ROAD CLOSURES 
Burns Beach Road westbound 
From Monday 5 December to Wednesday 14 December 2016,  
7pm - 5am week-nightly 

To remove temporary construction platforms from 

the bridge over Burns Beach Road, Burns Beach 

Road westbound is required to be closed to all 

traffic between the Mitchell Freeway on and off 

ramps. 

 

The closures will be in place on week-nights from 

Monday, 5 December to Wednesday, 14 

December 2016 between 7pm and 5am.  

 
Burns Beach Road eastbound and Mitchell Freeway 

on and off ramps will be open to traffic, however 

reduced speed limits and single lane closures may 

be in place.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please view the enclosed maps for the closure 

location and suggested detour routes. Signage will 

be in place to guide road users through the detours. 

 

Road users are encouraged to factor additional time 

into their journey to avoid delays.  

 

For further road closure information, please call 

1800 883 402 or email 

MFEenquiries@cpbcon.com.au. 
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